

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

June 24, 2005

EA0506-003 Distribution List

Dear interested parties:

Re: Environmental Assessment of Ur Energy Uranium Exploration (EA0506-003)

Cancelled

The MVEIRB has now received confirmation that Land Use Permit application MV2005C0007 has been withdrawn. The MVEIRB has closed the public record and cancelled the environmental assessment.

We would like to thank all participants for their cooperation and their contributions to this environmental assessment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 766-7053 or mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.

Sincerely

Martin Haefele

Environmental Assessment Officer